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of ald buildings to keep the winter blasts from entering!

Our report on the mewm als of the Arctic Shpe is progressing sccord-
ing to sehedule and should be ?ﬁﬁ&iy‘ for publication by June or this year.
Bave just finished ﬁf*t}&‘ﬁ-«iﬂg 2500 mammal specimens esnd as the 1life
humry mrk ig sbout Pinished will be able to put full time on the

omic section. Thie chance to work in the Aretic has dbeen most
prﬁfi‘tﬁblﬁ as 1 have not only g&imé & firet hand idea of some ezr»f‘ itﬁ
problems but at the panme time have made 40 or 50 Arotie contects with
individusls of similar interests, 1 only hope that af‘wr fimgh at iﬁ}

I will ﬁmm the epportunity to continue on in this ;af-' of work,

As I @Wﬂﬁﬁ your last lﬁt‘ém between the mail box &nd my office 1
mast hwﬁ 1k _winly ém;ap@é th@ printed label which you enclosed.

Thank you again and best regards to you and your family.

P8, Have you had a chanee Lo appraise Sid's new book on cytologyl




